
1

Jennifer Ross

From: Don Tuski <dtuski@collegeforcreativestudies.edu>
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 11:43 AM
To: Jennifer Ross
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2035 West Boston Blvd and 2027 West Boston Blvd

Good Morning Jennifer Ross, 
 
My name is Don Tuski and I live at 1969 W Boston Blvd. I have lived there since November of 2019.  It has recently been 
brought to my attention that there has been a complaint about 2035 and 2027 W Boston Blvd because of 
inappropriate lighting.  I find both homes to be very attractive and enjoy viewing them on my walks.  The exterior 
lighting is appropriate and both houses are well cared for and add a great deal to our neighborhood.  In addition, many 
of the homes are a mixture of several architectural styles. This makes for one of the most interesting and 
beautiful neighborhoods in the country.  I hope we continue this historical theme.  
 
Thank you Jennifer for all your work for the Detroit Historic Commission.  
 
Don 
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